Dear SFU students and dear colleagues!

We invite you to participate in a group discussion as part of an SFU outpatient clinic research project! You will receive 2 research points and can actively support psychotherapy research. The discussion will take about 60 minutes.
The topic of the group discussions is "The body in psychotherapy". We would like to openly discuss everything that comes to your mind.
All given input in the group discussions is confidential and will be anonymized later, so that your identity, as well your client’s identity remains protected.
The interviews are recorded, qualitatively evaluated, and used in the context of scientific research at the SFU.

The group discussions will be conducted online with ZOOM on the 22nd of June at 3pm.

For registration and further information, please contact birgitta.schiller@sfu.ac.at

The group discussion takes place with a minimum of 3 and a maximum of 10 participants.

Kind regards
Assoz. Prof.in Dr.in Kathrin Mörtl | Eva Wimmer, MA | Mag.a Birgitta Schiller | Mag. Manfred Reisinger | Isabella Wagner BA BA | Mag.a Elitsa Tilkidzhieva
Institute for qualitative research in psychotherapy and psychosomatics
